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Success at St. Pete’s 
Firestone GP!
     The race weekend in March was amazing! We had a 
booth setup right behind the grandstands of turn one 
right across from Andersen Racepark’s. We talked with 
tons of people and made a bunch of contacts. 
     Wearing our team jerseys, it was like we were one of 
the race teams there! We brought our car, but unfortu-
nately, we were not taking it on the track. It would be 
nice if we could take the car on the track next year but 
many more strings would have to be pulled than just 
the ones that got us there in the first place. The team 
was extremely grateful for this opportunity provided 
by the owner of Poly Pac, Olivier Cerf.

F2017 car as of April 6th

     F2017 is in the making! This photo below depicts 
evidence of our all new car taken to the Festivals of 
Speed on April 6th. It has come a long way and it still 
has a lot left to get done before our official unveiling 
date.

Some of Our Team at Sean’s Place

Success at the 
Festivals of Speed

Unveiling – Set to the 
23rd of April
     The official date is April 23rd! The galleria facil-
ity has been booked. There, the team will give a brief 
overview of design changes to the new F2017 car. 
We will also be free to take questions. Please take as 
many pictures as possible! 

     There will also be free food and beverages. Mark 
your calendars! Bring your cameras!  Everyone is 
invited! More specific details about the event is listed 
on our invitation which was sent with this newsletter.

     We were also given the opportunity to watch the 
race from a trackside apartment on the 19th floor! It 
was a pleasure spending time with one of our spon-
sors, Sean Scott.



Check Out who Sponsored Us 
This Past Month!

Countdown Until 
Formula SAE Michigan 2017

≈31Days
and ≈14 days till unveiling on April 23nd

It’s Crunch Time!
The sleepless nights have begun! Make sure to en-
courage our team members to press on to the finish! 
We can do it!

USFRacing Alumini Drew Keller Decided to stop by and give us some pointers. It was nice 
seeing him again! (above middle)

Composites team laying up Carbon Endplates - Wet layup

Safety-Kleen has donated many cleaning products 
to our team such as Brake Clean, Glass Cleaner and 

Degreaser, Pig Mat, and more. They have also donated 
our parts washer in the past and refill it. They also 

dispose of our used oil barrel. 

Thank you Safety-Kleen!

BMRS Wired has provided wiring materials this year! 
Thank you BMRS Wired! 
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Thank you Sean for hosting us at your raceday Party! 
And thank you for the large donation!

Pantone for beige colour is 726 & the 
maroon colour is 4985.

cb notes
Maroon:
print PMS 4985 / CMYK 0,59,48,48
web RGB 115, 62,54 / 733e36

Cream: CMYK 9,10,27,0 / RGB 
232,221,190 / e8ddbe

Dark accent maroon: CMYK 34,88,83,46 / 
RGB 108,37,32 / 6c2520

PMS PRINT WEB

F2017 F2016

Our Vinyls have come in and they look amazing! Spe-
cial thanks to Zach’s family for donating them, free of 

charge! 


